
 
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 

 
YEARS ENDED 31st MARCH 2013, 2014 & 2015. 

 
ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT (ENGLAND) REGULATIONS 2011 

 
In accordance with Regulation 11 of the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 
2011, notice is hereby given that the audit of the Statement of Accounts for the London 
Borough of Bromley has been concluded for the years 31st March 2013, 2014 and 
2015. 
 
The Statement of Accounts and Auditor’s Report are available for inspection under 
section 14 of the Audit Commission Act 1998, between 9.30am and 4.30pm Monday to 
Friday at the following address: 
 
Director of Finance 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley 
BR1 3UH 
 
Copies of the Statement of Accounts will be provided to any local government elector 
for the London Borough of Bromley on request, on payment of a reasonable fee. In 
addition, a full copy of the Statement of Accounts is available for inspection on the 
Council’s website: www.bromley.gov.uk/AnnualAccounts 
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